
Dear Mrs. Matthews, 
  
   We have reviewed your email and the links provided, and we would like to 
convey the following statements: 
  
   Consorcio Minero Benito Juárez Peña Colorada, S.A. de C.V. (“Peña Colorada”) is 
a subsidiary of ArcelorMittal México, S.A. de C.V. (“ArcelorMittal”) and Ternium 
México, S.A. de C.V. (“Ternium”), and has its own management structure. 
  
   We have contacted Peña Colorada regarding the foregoing, and its management 
has confirmed that while the articles in your email below mentioned that Mr. 
Higinio Trinidad de la Cruz participated in a legal action against Peña Colorada, to 
the best of Peña Colorada’s knowledge, they are not aware of any legal action 
against Peña Colorada involving Mr. Trinidad nor have they had any interaction 
with Mr. Trinidad de la Cruz.  
  
   Ternium condemns these terrible actions and the prevailing violence and 
criminal activity in Mexico. Ternium categorically rejects any speculation of its 
involvement in any kind of criminal activity and reiterates our firm’s commitment 
to the highest standards of transparency and broad sense of social responsibility 
across all our operations. 
  
   Should you have any question or comment on the foregoing, please do not 
hesitate to contact us.  
  
   Sincerely 
  
 
 
César Alejandro Jiménez Flores 
President  
Ternium México  
cjimenezf@ternium.com.mx 
 
 


